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Comments: Greetings,

I am writing in complete opposition to the expansion of Holland Lake Lodge. First, the development plan was not
made public until September 6. With only a little over a month to review and critique the plan, community
members and advocates for wilderness preservation don't have enough time to review the plan. Second, a large
expansion is not an appropriate "categoric exclusion” to an EIS. Furthermore, the public needs 60 days minimum
for public comment on the proposal and provide a comprehensive EIS document to be easily accessed and
reviewed.

Please pause the development, follow protocol, and allow the public to review, comment, and assist in the care
or development of public lands.

Thank you,

Jennifer Combe



